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Christophe Rivet 

Project Manager 

World Heritage Nomination Proposal for Grand Pré  
 
 
Dear Mr. Rivet: 
 
 
RE:  Update on the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan for the UNESCO Advisory 

Board meeting, 9 September 2010   
  

 

I am pleased to inform you that the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan was given First 

Reading by Municipal Council last evening. It should be noted that the vote by Council was 

unanimous which is indicative of the support that Council has for this planning initiative.   

 

The next step in the planning document approval process is the Public Hearing. The Public 

Hearing will be held on Thursday, 30 September 2010 at 7 pm in the Municipal Council 

Chambers.  The Grand Pré and Area Community Plan is scheduled for Second (final) Reading at 

the next regular meeting of Municipal Council on 5 October 2010.  

 

I do not anticipate any difficulties in adhering to this Municipal approval timeline. All planning 

documents are sent to the Provincial Planning Director for review and later come into effect with 

the publication of notice.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should there be any questions regarding the particulars or 

progress of the Grand Pré and Area Community Plan.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dawn M. Sutherland       

Planner        

Planning Services 
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